OUR VISION FOR THE FUTURE

We have been successfully selling the products made in Peru at craft fairs and talks
around the UK. Whilst in Arequipa this year, we found a local outlet to sell the jewellery
and cards. This is a significant move forwards, but the outlet will of course take a
significant commission so in the long run, it would be much better to have their own shop.

THE VISION IS TO RAISE FUNDS TO BUY A PROPERTY AND ESTABLISH A CENTRE,
WHICH WILL INCLUDE A CHURCH SPACE, CRAFT WORKSHOPS, A SHOP AND A CAFE.

The rented building that the church is currently based in is very small and is unsuitable
for the needs of the project and the church. There is a lack of a dedicated space to work,
to store the raw materials and to store the finished products, plus a lack of disabled
toilets. With such limited space, we are also unable to employ more workers. The new
centre would provide training & employment for many more people with disabilities.

DISABILITIES IN THE COMMUNITY. THE NEW CENTRE WILL BE A PLACE OF HOPE,
COMPASSION, LOVE AND ACCEPTANCE FOR PEOPLE ON THE MARGINS IN THE CITY
OF AREQUIPA.



